
2  South  Tahoe  sisters
reported missing in Ore.

Melissa and Kalila Lea

By KCRA-TV

Two South Lake Tahoe sisters were reported missing Wednesday
after their parents had not heard from the girls for several
days.

Melissa, 18, and 7-year-old Kalila Lea were known to be at the
Symbiosis Event in Big Summit Prairie, Ore., for the eclipse,
the Crook County Sheriff’s Office said. Their parents last
heard from the girls on Sunday when they were in Bend, Ore.

Crook County investigators said Melissa’s debit card was used
at the event on Tuesday.
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